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Thank you for the email, I can definitely provide information for you to share with the districts interested in hosting a Friends of the Poor® Walk/Run!

I am going to attach a few things to this email that they might find helpful.  However, there is everything you/they need to run a successful event on the FOP® Walk/Run website: www.fopwalk.org

On that website, there are three tabs across the top.  The last one is labeled “Coordinators”.  If you hover over it, you will have a few options.  While you are first gathering information, the “Toolbox” is a helpful place to look.  Once you click on the “Toolbox”, you will see some horizontal tabs appears when the page pulls up.  Feel free to browse through these tabs for more information. 

I have attached three things to this email that you can share with your Districts to get them started (they are also on the website):
1. Guide to getting started – This document includes a lot of questions and answers, to give you a feel for the event.  It seems like a lot of “heavy” material, but this event can be as small or as large as you want it to be.  There is also a “checklist” at the end that will help you as you begin planning your event.
1. Strategies from the Field – This is just a short document that was compiled by actual walk locations.  It gives a few ideas that they found useful.  There are no requirements to do anything on this list, but you may choose to pick a few ideas, if you like them.  It’s a great place to start brainstorming!
1. Potential Walk Locations – This is a one-sheet flyer that gives a brief overview of information on the walk for potential walk locations. 

Also under “Coordinators” tab on the website, you will see “Establish a Walk”.  When they are ready to sign up, this is where they will go.  Once they click the “Establish a Walk” sub-tab, it will take them through the registration steps.

I look forward to working with you, and the local SVdPs! 

Thanks!
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